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Heller Letter to IRS Commish Cites Strong Concerns Over Newly Proposed Gaming Regulations
(Washington, DC) – Recently, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) sent a letter to Internal Revenue Service (IRS) Commissioner John Koskinen expressing strong concerns over newly proposed IRS regulations negatively impacting the gaming industry. The two areas of concern Heller’s letter outlines include reducing the thresholds for information reporting purposes and mandating the use of electronic player tracking for information reporting purposes.     
A PDF of the letter is attached.
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